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May 12, 2017 

 

Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

Re: Docket No. U-161024 – Avista Utilities Attachment A to its Comments Filed on April 17, 

2017 

 

Dear Mr. King, 

On April 17, 2017, pursuant to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s 

(“Commission”) Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written Comments (“Notice”) issued in Docket 

UE- U-161024 on March 20, 2017 regarding whether revisions are necessary to rules in WAC 

480-107 that outline a utility’s obligation to a Public Utility Regulatory Policy Act (“PURPA”) 

qualifying facility (“QF”), Avista filed comments as directed.  In its comments the Company 

referenced its Idaho tariff Schedule 62, which it intended to file as an attachment to its comments.  

However, as identified by Commission Staff, the Company failed to file said attachment.  Attached 

for filing is Attachment A to the Company’s comments filed on April 17th, which is the Company’s 

Idaho tariff Schedule 62. 

Please direct any questions regarding Attachment A to Clint Kalich at 509-495-4532 or 

clint.kalich@avistacorp.com, or Michael Andrea at 509-495-2564 or 

michael.andrea@avistacorp.com. 
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Sincerely, 

 

Linda Gervais 
 

Sr. Manager, Regulatory Policy 

linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 

509-495-4975 

Avista Utilities 
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